Chestnut Street Baptist Church Announcements for Sunday, September 14, 2025

Women's Retreat

Registration is still open for the 2025 Women's Retreat, and we have a few spots left! Please join us October 3-5 at the Lazy F Camp for a weekend of teaching, worship, prayer, fellowship, and fun. More information available at csbcfamily.com/womens-ministry or speak to Lydia Gross, Mary Dawn Buntin, or Charlese Harris.

Northwest Impact: Prayer and Offering

See the insert in the bulletin today for information about our missions offering for outreach efforts through the NW Baptist Convention!

Discover the Pacific Rim countries with IMB

The International Mission Board, SBC, is offering a free, one-hour event to show what God is doing across the Asia-Pacific Rim. Viewers will hear powerful stories and learn how to be a part of this work of God. This will happen at 6:00 p.m. PDT on Thursday, September 18, 2025. Participants can register at www.imb.org/apac/events.

Women's Breakfast Fellowship

Our next Women's Potluck Breakfast will be Saturday, September 20, at 9:00 a.m. Bring a breakfast item to share and if you are able. Discovering the Fruit of the Spirit is our theme.

Prayer Walk September 21 at CWU

Pastor Jeremy will be leading a prayer walk on the campus of CWU on Sunday, September 21, at 1:00 p.m. Join us as we lift up students, faculty, and staff as they begin the new academic year.

Graveside Service for Patty Magruder

Patty Magruder will be laid to rest on Sunday, September 21, 2:00 p.m., at the IOOF Cemetery on Brick Road, Ellensburg. All are invited to attend.

Care Net Pregnancy Center Wish List

Care Net is in need of diapers, sizes 3,5,6, and baby wipes for their Resource Room. Anything you could do, Jesus would appreciate it!

All-Church Potluck September 28

Our annual Fall Potluck Dinner is on Sunday, September 28, right after morning worship. If you are able, bring a main dish and a side dish/dessert with enough for your family and guests. Let's eat together!.

Sale for Church Funds

Remember that Pat Ward is donating many items to the church to be sold to anyone who would like them. The items are in an upstairs classroom and can be "purchased" for a donation to the church. Check at the office for more information.

Happy Birthday, Pastor Jeremy!